
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

DRAFT COUNTY PUBLIC SERVICE BOARD WORKING POLICY AND MANUALS 

 

INVITATION FOR SUBMISSION OF MEMORANDA 

 

 

The County Public Service Board is established under Article 235 (1) (b) of the Constitution of Kenya 

2010 and Section 59 (1) (b), of The County Governments Act No.17, 2012, The County Public Service 

Board is focused on improving the discharge of its Mandate and enhancing productivity in the Public 

Service. 

  

The County Public Service Board has Developed, reviewed Human Resource Management policies 

and manuals and guidelines to align them to the Constitution and other legislative framework. The 

Policies and Manuals are intended to be an important reference documents to the County public 

employees, employer’s organization representing public sector employers and staff within the county 

Government. 

 

Pursuant to article 10 of the Constitution, The County Public Service Board invites members of the 

public to submit memorandum on the Draft working Documents for the Public Service, 2020 

 

The Board is therefore inviting stakeholders and the public to submit views through the County Public 

Service Board E-Mail Address: secretarybusiapsboard@gmail.com or through the County 

Government Website platforms. 

 

Kindly note that due to threats by the Covid-19 pandemic, and to ensure mitigation efforts, while 

following the laid down Ministry of Health Directives, hardcopy submissions are NOT encouraged. 

 

Views from stakeholders and members of the public must all be received on or before Wednesday 30
th

 

December, 2020 

 

The Draft policies for the Board Can be accessed on this website w.w.w.busiacounty.go.ke. 
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